[bookmark: _GoBack]Wildlife and Habitat Restoration Working Group
Board Meeting Minutes - August 3, 2015 at 11 a.m. MST
Attendees: Rachel, Ben, Jan, Ronald, Joseph, Jason, Paul 

· Ronald volunteered to take minutes.

· Workshop update – Ben talked with the presenter (Adonia Henry of Scaup and Willet LLC) who will send Ben a final outline which he will then send to us for approval.  Members are being informed to bring their own computers to the workshop.  Refreshments to be provided by the host facility (we previously voted down lunch, correct?).  We will wait and see how many spaces are filled: if we need more seats, they can be added later.  The workshop is earlier in the conference week (the 17th) and Ben will stay about 2 days.  Since Ronald attends the 20-21 he will not be there for the workshop.  Rachel may inquire about rooms/room sharing.
· Gordon was not available for a website update, but it appears he is keeping up with this area.
· Paul is looking at a time in the near future to e-mail to members to update them on the new website and current matters, and to solicit volunteers.
· Member spotlights updates (goal is two per month):
· May: Ron (past, not done)
· June: Ben did one – sent it in to Rachel Aug 3.  
· July: Paul (past, not done)
· August: Jason volunteered for this month
· September: Jan volunteered for this month
· October: Joseph volunteered for this month
· Rachel is to send out spreadsheet showing e-mail addresses and states the members live in so we can choose members that are within our areas to do spotlights on.  Ronald will do two spotlights with this contact information.
· New business: Jan floated idea for 2016 conference workshop: The lack of natural selection on plains bison due to removal from their natural environment: threat and management options.  Since we have done habitat focus in 2015, he thought a wildlife focus may be in order.  Jan aims to put together a proposal for the board to vote on, in which case we would then apply to TWS in winter 2015-2016 to get a workshop on this topic.  He thinks NGO’s may contribute dollars to the workshop as our group has limited resources.  The idea was well received and the board looks toward a proposal to vote on.
· Rachel will poll for the next meeting in late Sept. early Oct.     Adjourn at 11:37.
